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3rd May 2023 

Ref: DCL/LHG 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our continued support and guidance for Year 12 to help with their planning for life after Brooke 
Weston Academy we have arranged for all Year 12 students to attend the UCAS Discovery Exhibition taking 
place at the University of Bedford on Wednesday 21st June, 2023. This exhibition will provide our students 
with access to: 

• Live application clinics and personal statement workshops 
• Course and careers taster sessions 
• Student talks and Q&As 
• Expert advice on how to research and choose what’s right for you 
• The chance to explore and meet universities, colleges and employers face-to-face 

There is no cost for the trip as entry to the exhibition is free to all and transport will be fully subsidised by 
the Academy. We plan to leave Brooke Weston Academy at 9.15am and travel by coach to the exhibition 
with our return time to the Academy being 3.15pm so that any students using school transport at the end of 
the school day will be back on site in good time to do so. 

Regarding lunch on the day of the trip there are a number of options for our students to choose from: 

• Student can purchase a school packed lunch  

• Students can bring their own packed lunch with them 

• Food will be available to purchase at the University of Bedford campus and if students wish to do 
this they should bring money with them  

Please click on the link below to complete the Microsoft form by Wednesday 31st May, 2023 to provide 

your child’s name, tutor group, emergency contact details, details of any medication/allergies and whether 

your child would like a school packed lunch so that we can organise this in advance. It is essential that the 

form is completed as this provides consent for your child to attend the visit. Here is the link to the form:  

https://forms.office.com/e/YK0whN7jy7 

Please contact Mr Clarke or Mrs Hegarty should you have any questions relating to the trip to the exhibition. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Shaun Strydom 
Principal 
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